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Broderick, Mary Gay

From: Portland Children's Levy <marygay.broderick@portlandoregon.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, October 23, 2018 2:42 PM
To: Broderick, Mary Gay
Subject: Recap: Portland Children's Levy Oct. 22nd, 2018 Allocation Committee meeting

 

 

        
 

 

 

 

INVEST a MINUTE 

Portland Children's Levy Allocation Committee Meeti ng Recap 
Oct. 22nd, 2018 

Dan Saltzman, Portland City Commissioner | Lisa Pellegrino, Director 
 

Meeting News  
 

Review of Funding Process and Community Engagement Plan  
The Allocation Committee approved the draft plan for the Community 
Engagement project to develop recommendations and inform funding priorities 
and strategies for the next funding round in 2019-20. The AC also heard an 
update on the Grantmaking Improvement project to gather input on Levy 
processes, practices and operations.  
The graphic below illustrates the timeline for these two efforts, and a more 
detailed breakdown on both can be found on the Levy website, along with the 
full Community Engagement Plan and a request for feedback.  
Levy staff anticipates that the AC will meet three to four times between January 
and June 2019 to make decisions on both plans.  
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In other matters, the AC welcomed a new member, Felicia Tripp Folsom, 
appointed by Multnomah County. Currently deputy director of the Portland 
Housing Center, she is also a board member of All Hands Raised, an executive 
board member of the Portland African American Leadership Forum and chair of 
the Community Housing Fund. Welcome Felicia! 

Upcoming AC meeting info  
 

There are currently no Allocation Committee meetings scheduled. Meeting 
updates will be sent to the PCL database and posted on the PCL website.  

Miss Tuesday's AC meeting?  
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Watch the Monday, Oct. 22nd AC meeting on cable channel CityNEt 30 at 7 
p.m. Tuesday, Oct. 23rd and 5 p.m. Monday, Oct. 29th.  

You can also watch the meeting on the YouTube link below:  

PCL Allocation Committee Meeting 
Oct. 22nd, 2018 

 

Stay in the loop with PCL updates   
 

PCL Website, Twitter, 
Facebook and Instagram 
 
The Portland Children's Levy has all the 
info you need to stay in the know. Follow 
us on Twitter, Facebook and Instagram as 
well. 

     

PCL Staff Contacts  
 

Director, After School & Hunger grants 
lisa.pellegrino@portlandoregon.gov 

Assistant Director and Early Childhood & Mentoring grants:  



4

meg.mcelroy@portlandoregon.gov 

Child Abuse Prevention/Intervention & Foster Care Grants Manager: 
lisa.hansell@portlandoregon.gov 

Communications Director: 
marygay.broderick@portlandoregon.gov 
 
Community Outreach and Information Assistant 
john.coghlan@portlandoregon.gov 
 
Fiscal Specialist: 
john.kelly@portlandoregon.gov 

Who We Are 
 
The Portland Children's Levy was created by city voters in 2002 and 
overwhelmingly renewed for the third time by the electorate in May 2018. 
Funding for the new five-year Levy begins July 1, 2019 and runs through June 
30, 2024. 
 
The Levy is supported through a property tax paid by City of Portland 
homeowners that generates $21 million toward investments in proven programs 
in areas of Early Childhood, After School, Mentoring, Child Abuse 
Prevention/Intervention, Foster Care and Hunger Relief. The Levy reaches over 
8,000 children and their families annually; in addition, Levy-funded hunger relief 
services provide food to over 11,000 children and 9,167 parents/caregivers 
annually.  
 
The Levy is annually audited and administrative costs do not exceed 5 percent.  
Questions? Contact: Call Mary Gay Broderick at 503-823-2947 or e-mail  
marygay.broderick@portlandoregon.gov 
See our website at www.portlandchildrenslevy.org 

   

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 



5

 

Portland Children's Levy, 319 SW Washington, Suite 415, Portland, OR 97204 

SafeUnsubscribe™ marygay.broderick@portlandoregon.gov 

Forward this email | Update Profile | About our service provider 

Sent by marygay.broderick@portlandoregon.gov in collaboration with 
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